
 
 

ERRATUM 
 
 
The position of Director: Strategic Procurement (Ref: S042/2019) within the Office of the Chief 
Procurement Officer published during the month of May on the National Treasury Website and Sunday 
Times with closing date of 17 May 2019 was erroneously advertised with incorrect qualifications, the 
previous advert had the following requirements as follows:  
 

• A minimum National Diploma/ Degree in Economics/ Business Economics/ Supply Chain 
Management/ Logistics Management/ Purchasing Management; 

• An Honours Degree will be an added advantage.; 
 

 
The correct qualifications in line with the Department of Public Service and Administration (DPSA) 
directive on minimum requirements for Senior Management Service (SMS) for a Director position level 
13 are as follows: 
 

• A Degree in Economics/ Business Economics/ Supply Chain Management/ Logistics 
Management/ Purchasing Management / Project Management (NQF level 7) as recognised by 
SAQA; 

• An Honours Degree and above (NQF level 8) will be an added advantage. 
 

 
Kindly note that for those who applied before must not re-apply as we received their application and the 
job content is the same.  
 
For further information regarding the positions please visit our careers page 

http://www.treasury.gov.za/careers/default.aspx  or contact: Ms Lorraine Pale on 012 406 9087. 
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